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From: Bonnie Belzberg confidential
Sent: Tuesday, September 04, 2018 1.04 PM
To: Public Hearing
Subject: Rezoning Application for 950 W 41st Ave (JCC)

We would like to express our support for the rezoning of 950 West 41st Avenue. We have been homeowners
and residents of the Oakridge area for over 40 years. We use the facilities of the JCC regularly, at least 4-6
times per week.

The facilities at the Centre need to be updated and expanded to meet the needs of the growing population of
this area. Increased densification means that more and more people from all walks of life will be making use of
the JCC.

Sincerely

Bonnie and Allan Belzberg
s.22(1) Personal and
Confidential

Sent from my iPad
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From: Yair Tabenkin %m( ) Personal an

fidential
Sent: Friday, August 31, 2018 7:12 PM
To: Public Hearing
Subject: JCC Rezoning 950 West 41 Ave, VANCOUVER

Dear Mayor and Members of City Council

I have been a member of The JCC for over 28 years. I raised my children there using their program and
services. I continue to use the facilities almost every day for many years and I love it. I am very excited about
the redevelopment that will bring many necessary activities and services for all the communities in the area. I
am also excited about the rental component that will enable my adult children and me and my spouse to
continue to live in the area. I live in the Cambie Corridor and I am thrilled with all the changes.

I strongly support this project.

Best regards,
Yair

Yair Tabenkin

s.22(1) Personal and Confidential

"EVERYTHING GOOD WE SEE AROUND US...
...IS THE RESULT OF PARTNERSHIPS"

Sent from my iPad
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From: ROBERT MERMELSTEIN confidential
Sent: Sunday, September 02, 2018 9:52 AM
To: Mayor and Council Correspondence; Public Hearing
Cc: robertm36
Subject: Rezoning Project JCC (950 West 41 Avenue) Sept. 5 Hearing

To the Mayor and Vancouver City Council:

Our family has been a daily user of the cultural, educational and recreational facilities of the JCC for the past 24 years,
since we moved to Vancouver. Already in 1994, these facilities were used 18 hours per day by members and
visitors. The facilities are well used by all age groups and diverse groups in the larger Vancouver community.

The proposed rezoning plan will significantly expand the capacity of the site and meet current and anticipated future
facility needs of the community for a number of years. We strongly favor this revised flexible plan and recommend
that the Mayor and the Vancouver City Council approve the proposed rezoning plan.

Very truly yours,

Robert and Elke Mermelstein
s.22(1) Personal and Confidential




Dragnea, Irina

[

Erom: ‘Cindy Wine s.22(1) Personal and Confidential

Sent: Friday, August 31, 2018 2:05 PM

To: Mayor and Council Correspondence; Public Hearing
Subject: JCC Rezoning (950 West 41st Ave, Vancouver)

| am

Cynthia J. Wine

s.22(1) Personal and Confidential

| was born and raised in Vancouver and throughout my life | have enjoyed the facilities at the JCC. From the
pool to meeting rooms, to the gym, the Teen Lounge, and the canasta table. Our JCC is very popular, with
Jews and non-Jews, and running out of room. The Louis Brier home cannot possibly cope with the number of
people needing it.

This rebuilding and enlarging of our centre is totally necessary to be able to continue and expand the wonderful
range of activities and facilities to ensure the Lower Mainland Jewish (and non-Jewish) community moves into
the future to provide and fulfill our needs.

Cynthia J Wine

Sent from my iPad






